
October 22nd, 1919.

Dear Mr. Nicholason

a reference to the purchase of the

Sustin property at Chapleau, F observe.that the

about 30 doreamount of land in laws

than had been originally understood. As

ödueticu, comprises not less than one-forth or

original area, it is a question as to whether

amount of $1,000.00 to be paid for this land should

not be correspondingly reduced to $800.00.

I am anxious that the question of tit

this property,

as possible.

I have today written to Messrs. H.Kessock

matter.and Miller in conesetion with

Deputy Superintendent General.

Michel, , Esq., M.P.,
Hou e "Oaïons,

tewa.
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